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E�ective October 1, 2021 
All tickets must be purchased at Gofan.co

DPSCD has been a proven leader throughout this pandemic by being ahead of national, state, and 
local COVID school safety requirements from closing schools, masking, and testing. As an extra layer of 
precaution, touch-less, digital ticketing will be implemented at all DPSCD games. This method is a 
faster and safer way for fans to purchase tickets and attend athletic events.

Effective October 1, 2021, tickets for all high school athletic contests will be purchased exclusively via 
GoFan’s digital ticketing system.  No more paper tickets will be sold for games and no cash sales will 
occur at the gate.   

The ticket price for all regular season varsity contests will increase to $6.00, which includes $1.00 for 
the service fee. The ticket price for all regular season junior varsity contests is $4.00, which also 
includes the service fee.  Children under 12 are admitted free when accompanied by a paying adult.  As 
a reminder, once spectators leave the game, re-entry is not permitted.

For more information and to purchase tickets, fans should visit https://www.gofan.co.

The Office of Athletics: www.detroitk12.org/athletics

DPSCD does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, disability, age, 
religion, height, weight, citizenship, marital or family status, military status, ancestry, genetic information, or any other legally protected 
category, in its educational programs and activities, including employment and admissions Questions? Concerns? Contact the Civil 
Rights Coordinator at (313) 240-4377 or dpscd.compliance@detroitk12.org or 3011 West Grand Boulevard, 14th Floor, Detroit MI 48202.


